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DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILY SERVICES
Economic Self-Sufficiency Program
Notice of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) Caseload Reduction Credit Report

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ASSISTANCE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES (TANF) CASELOAD REDUCTION CREDIT REPORT

Based on guidance from the Department of Health and Human Services, notice is hereby given of the submission of this report for FFY 2015 using FFY 2014 caseload data as the comparison year. The caseload reduction credit is an adjustment to the State’s minimum TANF work participation requirement. To receive a copy of the report email bob.hoelzle@myflfamilies.com, call (850)717-4066 or write the Department of children and Families, Economic Self-Sufficiency Headquarters, 1317 Winewood Boulevard, Building 3, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0700. The Department is providing the public an opportunity to comment on the estimates and methodology used to complete the estimates and will accept written comments on this report through 5:00 p.m. on Monday, January 12, 2015 submitted to the above email or mail address. We will consider any comments received, forward them to the federal agency and amend the report if necessary.
